
 
          21st March 2017 

Dear Parent 
 
Y4J Class Mass Friday 24th March 
Please join with our Y4J children as they celebrate a class mass together.   Mass begins at 9:15am.  
All welcome. 
 
Y5/Y6 Children’s Sleepover… 
Our Y5/Y6 children have raised £1800 for St Basil’s, the charity supporting homeless youth (16 
years – 25 years) in Birmingham.  The idea came from the children themselves and has proven to be 
a remarkable success.  We are so proud of them all not only for the money raised but also for the 
heart with which they have driven this fundraiser.  Thank you to all parents, family, friends and 
neighbours who sponsored them AND to the staff who supported them during their sleepover.  My 

thanks to Mrs Tame for organising it.   
 
Mothers’ Day 
We celebrate Mothers’ Day on Sunday – our best wishes to all our mothers – I 
hope you all have a day of well-deserved pampering and treats ahead of you. 
 
British SUMMER Time:  clocks going forward at 2am (Sunday morning).  Let us 
all pray for a summer of sunshine and safety (even though Spring only officially 
began yesterday).    

 

School Uniform 
Please remember that the children should wear their ties each day and these good habits are 
important to form.  May I also remind you that the girls should not wear nail varnish during the school 
week.  Thank you. 
 

Staff INSET Days 
Our final two days have been booked – 19th and 20th June.  The school will be closed to the children 
on both days. 

 
Water Bottles 
A number of children are not bringing in water bottles and therefore may not be drinking all day long. 
Children need to be hydrated to think clearly and should not go the whole day without a drink.  
Please ensure that your child has a drink at least with their lunch. 
 
Lenten Fundraiser  
This Friday is bronze coin collection day – each class will lay out their coins to measure so as to 
determine which has brought in the most.  Results next week … 
 

GGoodd  ddooeess  nnoott  aasskk  ffoorr  oouurr  aabbiilliittyy  oorr  oouurr  iinnaabbiilliittyy,,  
bbuutt  oouurr  aavvaaiillaabbiilliittyy..  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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